Do You Remember Euclid Beach Park ????

Help preserve the memories and history of Euclid Beach Park.

This year marks the 50th anniversary of the park's closure. Euclid Beach Park Now is actively collecting memories of "The Beach" to preserve for future generations. Help us to make sure that future generations of Clevelanders will always be able to look back and understand why this amusement park meant so much to so many.

So....We're looking for *your* memories!

Please use the form below. (Feel free to use the back, too!)

Mail it to: **EBPN – PO Box 19535 – Cleveland OH 44119-0535**

Or email to: ebpn@bex.net

Thanks for Sharing Your Euclid Beach Memories!

By submitting this form, you are agreeing to allow EBPN to use your submission as we deem necessary to further our Mission Statement.

Your Name:	 	 	
Contact Info: _			
Your Story:	 	 	 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·